

Cheryl Abel, Pharm.D, Chair
Paul Boisseau, BSN, ScD, RPh
Joseph Clement, RPh
Lorraine Radick, MS, RPh
Michael Viggiano, BS, MBA, RPh

NHPA Scholarship Foundation

Attn: Cheryl Abel 1260 Elm St.

Manchester, NH 03101

Email: nhpascholarship@gmail.com

Tax ID: 45-4482842 Business ID: 665065

A 501(c)(3) Charitable Foundation

Dear Donor,

On Sunday, September 16th 2018 the New Hampshire Pharmacists Association Scholarship Foundation will host its first annual silent auction. The silent auction is a spectacular way to advertise, while also helping a local non-profit organization. We ask that you consider making a donation to this event.

Providing scholarships for over 100 years, the NHPA Scholarship Foundation seeks to assist deserving students of pharmacy in their education and career paths. Recipients are residents of the state and the future of New Hampshire pharmacy. We hope you will join the many individuals and businesses that support us.

Donations can be made in the form of merchandise, services or gift certificates. The value of your donation is tax-deductible. Your donation will be on display throughout the event and your generosity will also be acknowledged on our website, http://nhpharmacists.org/, providing your business with wide consumer exposure.

Enclosed you will find a donation form that you can return to the listed address with your donation information. If you have any questions, please call Cheryl Abel at 603-314-1720.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Abel, PharmD
Chair of the NHPA Scholarship Foundation